
 
 
December 09, 2022 

 
Mitch Clark  

 
RE: Final Decision Notification for Minor Use Permit to Snow Country Landscaping - Floodplain 
Development, (PL20220042) 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 
 
 

On November 29, 2022, the application number PL20220042 was Approved. The permit, which 
lists all of the conditions of approval, is attached for your review.  If you have any questions or 
concerns regarding fulfillment of the conditions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (970) 
879-2704 or via email at agoldich@co.routt.co.us. 

Sincerely, 

 
Alan Goldich, Senior Planner 
Routt County Planning Department 


